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To:  Olin Woods, Chair, and Members of the  

Yolo Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
From:  Elisa Carvalho, Interim Executive Officer 
  Terri Tuck, Commission Clerk 
 
Date:  July 25, 2011 
 
Subject: Receive Letter and Information Regarding the 2011 Annual CALAFCO 

Conference 
 
 
Recommended Action 
 
Receive the attached letter and information regarding the 2011 Annual CALAFCO 
Conference scheduled for August 31 – September 2, 2011. 
 
Reason for Recommended Action 
 
Napa LAFCO, the 2011 CALAFCO Annual Conference Host, provided a letter to member 
LAFCOs regarding the upcoming conference, which includes an attached Conference flyer 
and Napa Valley Visitor information.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
The LAFCO budget includes appropriations to pay for hotel rooms, registration, travel, 
and food costs for Commissioners and staff who attend CALAFCO conferences and 
workshops.  
 
Background 

The CALAFCO Annual Conference is held for LAFCO Commissioners and staff to educate 
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themselves on current statewide issues and activities. It also provides the opportunity to 
meet LAFCO peers and discuss policy and approaches to improve practices, policies, and 
procedures. This year's location, in the beautiful Napa Valley, will be a very popular 
destination.  
 
Each year Commissioners have been very pleased with the quality of the presentations 
provided at the Conference. In particular, the opening LAFCO 101 session is consistently of 
interest to new commissioners, and even with some of the more experienced 
Commissioners. In addition, this year’s theme, “Exploring New Boundaries”, reflects 
LAFCO’s evolving role in overseeing regional growth management. The program will focus 
on LAFCO’s core challenges and opportunities in facilitating sensible and sustainable 
growth and development applicable to rural, suburban, and urban communities.  

 
Currently, staff and four Commissioners are registered for the Conference. Staff still has 
time to make reservations for Commissioners that are interested in attending; however, the 
deadline for early registration and special conference room rates is July 31, 2011. Their 
may be a limited amount, if any, of hotel rooms available at the Conference rate. The earlier 
Commissioners can inform us of their intent to attend the Conference the more likely staff 
will be able to confirm reservations. Room rates are reflected in the attached information. 
You will also find Conference material with the program, registration fees, and hotel 
rates listed.  If you wish to attend, please contact the Yolo LAFCO office at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
 
Attachment:  
 
2011 Annual CALAFCO Conference Letter and Information from Napa LAFCO 
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